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 President’s Notes: Wishing you all a Very Merry and Safe Holiday Season! 

 

Sue Hedman, Vice President 
 

Treasurer’s Report: 
The bank balance as of the first of November, 2017 was $5,838.98.  Receipts for in-

library book sales were $60.00.  There were no disbursements.  Balance on hand at the end 

of November, 2017 is $5,898.98 

 

Torrie Harding, Treasurer 

 

Secretary’s Report: 
  Almost thirty members and friends enjoyed the annual Christmas Potluck 

Luncheon, including three long-time members, Harriet Follmer, Barbara Grillo 

and Mary Hunt.  Sue Hedman led in the Pledge of Allegiance and invited Mary 

Hunt to ask the blessing.  Everyone enjoyed the many delicious dishes brought to  

  share.  Thank you to Jean Larson and her helpers who set up, decorated the    

  tables and provided the tasty punch. Several people were lucky to be sitting in just  

  the right chair and received a lovely poinsettia to take home.   

  Becky Waer thanked Friends for their financial support over the year.  Thanks to our 

book sales, we were able to give funds for a new door for the storage shed, have the library 

carpet cleaned, add new wooden book shelves to replace some old metal ones, and help pay 

for a new air conditioner for the library. It’s been a good year. 

        Pine Library Friends will not meet in January but be sure to put Monday, February 26th,  

2018 at 1:00 pm on your calendar, when we will resume our schedule. 

 

Marion Inward, Secretary  

 

Members to keep in our thoughts and prayers 
Barbara Grillo, Torrie Harding and Dale Oestmann 

If you know of an ill member, friend or someone in need, please contact 

Marion Inward, 476-3690 or Becky Waer, 476-3678 

 



 

Director’s Report:  Becky Waer 
 

FLU SEASON is here! 

Know FLU Symptoms 
F Fever 

A Aches 
C Chills 

T Tiredness 
S Sudden Onset  

 

 

The Library will once again showcase the 
Pine/Strawberry School science fair projects, from 

January 30th – February 3rd.  Stop by and take a look. 

Library will be closed Saturday, December 30th. Will reopen 
Tuesday, January 2nd at 10am. 

 

There will NO Library Friends meeting in January. 

Please join us at our next meeting, February 26th 
at 1pm in the Library Activity Room. 

 


